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Re: M-2000-151 McCumber Hill Pit
1 message

Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us> Tue, Oct 14, 2014 at 1:04 PM
To: "Environmental Alternatives, Inc." <eai@bresnan.net>
Cc: Jodi Ricker <jodi@arycorp.com>, jp@arycorp.com

Ms. Bellantoni,

The Division accepts your request for an extension.  The documentation of the completed repairs to the east
highwall must be submitted to the Division by November 16, 2014.

Tim Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist

P 303.866.3567 x8169  |  F 303.832.8106  |  C 303.328.5229

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

tim.cazier@state.co.us  |  www.mining.state.co.us

On Tue, Oct 14, 2014 at 10:22 AM, Environmental Alternatives, Inc. <eai@bresnan.net> wrote:

Dear Mr. Cazier,

 

Mr. John P. Ary, President of Fremont Paving & Redi-Mix, Inc., respectfully requests extension of the
corrective action due date from October 16, 2014 to November 16, 2014.  Fremont Paving work crews are
currently committed to two CDOT road projects with completion deadlines yet this construction season and
are not available to perform the requested slope construction. 

 

Angela M. Bellantoni Ph.D.

New email: angela@envalternatives.com

Environmental Alternatives Inc.

1107 Main Street

Cañon City, CO 81212

Office phone (719)275-8951

Fax (719)275-1715
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